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25 November 2022 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Statutory Consultation – Proposed double yellow line restrictions in Neath Hill 

 

Milton Keynes City Council is consulting on a parking scheme in Neath Hill and your property has 
been identified as potentially being affected by the proposals.  
  
The scheme will introduce ‘no waiting at any time restriction’ (double yellow lines) along parts of 
Glazier Drive, Currier Drive, Armourer Drive, Serjeants Green, Tower Drive and Tower Crescent in 
Neath Hill (as illustrated on the enclosed drawing).   
  
The above proposed restrictions come as a result of safety concerns raised over inconsiderate and 
obstructive parking at junctions, crossings and accesses.   
  
As the Highway Authority for the above lengths of road, Milton Keynes City Council is satisfied that 
the introduction of the above proposed restrictions will help to alleviate obstruction and encourage 
a safer environment for pedestrians and cyclists.   
  
We’d like to hear views on our proposals as part of the statutory consultation. You can do this on our 
website at www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/consultations, alternatively email your comments to 
TROTeam@milton-keynes.gov.uk.   
  
The closing date for this consultation is 09 December 2022. 

 
Thank you, 

 

Paul Harrison,  

Interim Parking Lead, MK Council 
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